22nd April, 1949,

Dear 8ir,

Reverting to your letter of the 7th March
respecting the Steamer "KAIKORAI", I have to inform you
that in view of a communication now recelved from the
Dunedin Surveyor to the effect thet this vessel has
safiled without completing outstanding repsairs, the
Committee have todaey glven lnstructlons for her class
to be expunged from the Register Book with a Black Line,
and I shall be glsd 1f you will inform the Ownersd
accordingly.

For your information the vessel is now owned
by : The Purple Star Shipping Co., 207 Chepu Road, Shanghai.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

G. Bitchle, Esqg.,
SHANGHAI,

Chs
f!*lav

§ta

Lloyd's Registef







